
 

Circular No. S-22/24   Date: 17/02/2025 

   DAV PUBLIC SCHOOL 
BRS NAGAR, LUDHIANA 

 

Dear Staff Members 

 

In continuation of circular no. S-15/24 dated 04/11/2024 the members of the                      

teaching faculty are once again reminded about ‘Complete ban on the use of                        

mobile phones by the teachers on the campus’. Teachers are not allowed to use                         

their mobile phones during their free time. All are hereby directed to utilize their free 

period/time in academic work (preparation of lesson plans, worksheets, assignments 

and activities for the next session) and not in scrolling the mobile phones. Those 

teachers who can not control their habit of using mobile phones while on job are 

directed to deposit their phones at school reception in the morning and collect while 

leaving.  

 

All must follow the directions in letter and spirit.   

 

 

Principal 

 
 
 
 


